
 

Notice of hearing cancellation 
Wabamun 2739S Substation and 
Transmission Line 124L Decommission and 
Salvage Project 
 
Proceeding 28321 
Applications 28321-A001 and 28321-A002 
 
The Alberta Utilities Commission has cancelled the virtual oral hearing for Proceeding 28321, 
which was scheduled to commence on April 3, 2024. The oral hearing was to consider the 
applications filed by AltaLink Management Ltd. requesting approval to decommission 
and salvage Transmission Line 124L between the Wabamun 2739S Substation and the 
Wabamun 19S Substation, as well as to decommission and salvage the  
Wabamun 2739S Substation. 
 
The Commission cancelled the hearing in response to Lac Ste. Anne Métis Community 
Association’s withdrawal from the proceeding on March 27, 2024. There are no other parties 
intervening in the proceeding. 
 
A decision will be issued in due course. 
 
Issued on March 27, 2024. 
 
Alberta Utilities Commission 
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